
ALMOND-BANCROFT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

REFUSAL OF THE RIGHT TO PUBLISH 

 

If you wish NOT to grant Almond-Bancroft Public Schools the right to publish your student’s image (including audio, 

moving image, or photography) for educational programs, websites, newsletters, and promotion of Almond-Bancroft     

programs, please provide us with the following information.   

  

Please Print 

Parent/Guardian Name: ____________________________________________________ Phone: ____________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Student(s) Name: ___________________________________________ Grade: _______________ 

     ___________________________________________ Grade: _______________ 

     ___________________________________________ Grade: _______________ 

     ___________________________________________ Grade: _______________ 

     ___________________________________________ Grade: _______________ 

  

Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 

 

This request is valid for the course of one school year and needs to be resubmitted to the Main Office at the start of 

each school year if you wish NOT to have your student’s image published in promotion of Almond-Bancroft programs. 
  

 


